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To the National Presidents, Contact persons of the Central Branch 

Groups and Individuals of the ISGF Western Hemisphere Region. 

 
  

Dear members,  

 

The 2nd Conference of the Western Hemisphere Region, which will be held on September 

16 to 20, 2019 in New York, will also mark the end of the time in office of the current 

Committee and some of them will choose to resign. 

For a better representation of the WH’s cultural and geographical particularities, the 

Committee should be composed of representatives from Central America and Caribbean, 

North America and South America.  

With above considerations in mind, we are requesting the Board of each NSGF, CB group 

and CB individuals to nominate in written a person of their own choice from their 

organization, who they consider suitable for a task in the WHRCommittee. 

Candidates will have to fill in the attached “Nomination Form”, and send it back signed by 

themselves and by their executive board President to the WHRC whrcom@isgf.org with 

copy to Mario Bertagnolio mario.bertagnolio@fastwebnet.it  and  LenyDoelman 

l.doelman@isgf.org. 

  

 

 Yours in fellowship,  

   

Vanessa Hoogenbergen-Helmijr  Alberto Zambrana 

Chairwoman WHRC  Secretary     

whrcom@isgf.org whrcom@isgf.org 
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